
COMPTON HARRIERS RUNNING CLUB 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL FORM 2017 

CHmembership_form_Jan2017                                                                                                                                 Amended  Dec2016 

Renewals are due by 31st January 2017 : Renewals received later than 31st March will 

incur a late payment fee of £2 to cover additional registration costs. 

Name:    

Address:  

  

  Postcode:      

Date of Birth:   Age:  

Home Telephone:    

Mobile:      

Email Address:   

By entering your email address above, you agree to its use by CHRC and fellow members in the communication of club news 

and details of forthcoming runs and races of possible interest etc. CHRC and its members will not pass on email addresses to 

non-members or outside organisations without seeking your permission. 

Next of Kin Details 

Next of Kin:   Relationship:  

Address:   

  

  Postcode:  

Contact Telephone Numbers:   

Medical Disclosure:  

Please provide details of any medical conditions (including allergies or medication) that may affect your running. This 

information will be treated in the strictest confidence and only used in an emergency situation. 

Compton Harriers is my first/second (*) claim club                              (*) Delete as applicable 

Club membership subscription is £10 

In compliance with the rules of England Athletics, first-claim Compton Harriers who intend to 

enter races are also required to pay an additional fee of £14  

 

I agree to abide by the Rules & Code of Conduct of Compton Harriers Running Club (Tick Box)   

Signature of Applicant:    

Amount paid (£10 or £24):   Date:  
 

Please return the completed form, together with your payment of £10 or £24 (cheques made 

payable to Compton Harriers) to Jonathan Phillips, Membership Secretary, 40 Bridus Mead, 

Blewbury, Didcot, Oxon OX11 9PL.  

Membership includes the use of changing room, toilets and showers at The Downland Sports 

Centre. Any future charges to members for the use of this facility will be reviewed at the AGM in 

November 2017. 




